
THE GREENSBORO HOUSING AUTHORITY 
 

Will open the Project Based Voucher (PBV) waiting list  

specifically for  
 

 (55 years of age and older) 

Near-Elderly and Elderly Only 
applicants who qualify for the PBV program. 

 

Those who reside in GHA’s jurisdiction will receive priority in placement and 

selection from the waiting list. 
   

These amazing Senior communities include  

Gateway Plaza, Hall Towers and Stoneridge  

(Both High Rise and Townhome style units are available) 
 

**** You must apply online at www-gha-nc.org **** 
 

Applications will only be accepted online via our website  

beginning December 1, 2020 
 

 

    

Applicants with disabilities that need assistance in completing an online 

application, please call (336) 303-3333 or (336) 303-3086 

Monday-Friday from 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
  

 

Greensboro Housing Authority  

450 N. Church Street 

Greensboro, NC  27401 
 

 

 


